Hacker, Marsha

From: Peter Falk <pfalk@starkhomes.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 10:37 AM
To: Wolfe, James

Subject: Alley paving

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

I received the letter about likely gravel alley paving in 2020. I own a property at 1326 Vilas Ave. [ was disappointed
when it was discussed and not paved a number of years ago when residents got to vote on it, but am glad to see that it
sounds like this time, the city just plans to move forward with the project.

I just wanted to relay that I think that will be much better for drainage and keeping cars clean not having the gravel and
large mud puddles, etc. as I do think some alley owner's are still fine with the gravel.

Sincerely,

Peter Falk
Broker Associate, Stark Company Realtors

Accredited Buyer's Representative (ABR)
Certified Home Marketing Specialist (CHMS)
UW Madison Real Estate BBA, 2001

702 N. High Point Rd., Ste. 100
Madison, WI 53717

Office: 608-836-9300

Mobile: 608-698-0900

Fax: 608-836-3744

Email: pfalk@starkhomes.com




